Dear Friends,

Thank you for the warm welcome to your shul and for allowing me to share parts of my life and work openly with you at the recent talk. It was a wonderful night and I appreciated your interest and enthusiasm for the presentation, for Israel, and for Yehuda and Shomron. One Israel Fund is an amazing organization and I am so grateful to have the opportunity to introduce our important work to dedicated Jews like you.

A special thanks to Rabbi Jaroslawicz for his promotion and support of my talk. Thank you to Rona Rice, Carole Oshinsky for helping with the materials, and thank you especially to Carole's husband Sy for taking photos! I have attached several of them below.

To those of you coming to Israel in the future, please feel free to contact me should you want a tour of our projects in the various Yehuda and Shomron communities.

This will be a big year in Israel, marking 50 years since the Six-Day War. Lots of work to do! We are here to help connect you to our Heartland...to help our communities grow and thrive. It is a very exciting time!

To donate to One Israel Fund online, click here: <a href="https://oneisraelfund.org/donate/">https://oneisraelfund.org/donate/</a>

To donate to One Israel Fund via post, send checks to: One Israel Fund, 445 Central Avel, Ste. 210; Cedarhurst NY 11516. (Memo: Boynton Event)

Natalie Sopinsky
Director of Community Development
ONE ISRAEL FUND
website facebook donate
215-667-8704 (US line)
215-570-8552 (US cell)
058-569-6140 (Israeli cell)